
Hello! My name is Kathy Robinson.  I joined John Knox Kindergarten in 2011. 

 My husband, Mickey, and I have two grown children, Kristin and Jacob.  My

daughter lives in Ottawa and my son lives in Thailand.  I'm also a Gramma to

three wonderful grandsons, Ethan, Owen, and Myles. When I'm not at John

Knox, I enjoy golfing, cooking, and facetiming with my family. I love working

with these young children as it is so satisfying to see them progress

throughout the year.  They are so passionate and excited about the world

around them. I look forward to meeting all of you.
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